Brexit FAQ’s – updated 1st March 2019

Will I still be able to fly to Europe after 29 March?
We are confident that flights will continue, including in a ‘no deal’ Brexit. 
We understand the EU is currently putting legislation in place and the UK has said it will reciprocate the same flying rights. 
Will my passport still be valid?
For all UK passport holders travelling from 29th March 2019 onwards, we recommend that you check the updated government advice regarding passport validity requirements. 
It is your responsibility to ensure you have valid documentation.
[bookmark: _GoBack]What if I need to renew my passport?
If your passport is not valid for travel you will need to renew it before you can travel. 
Will my European Health Insurance Card still be valid?
We always recommend taking out independent travel insurance before you travel. In the event of a no-deal Brexit UK registered European Health Insurance Cards will not be valid and you will need to pay for any medical assistance you need, so it’s a good idea to take out full travel insurance before you go. 
Will my driving licence still be valid?
In the event of a no-deal Brexit you may need to have an International Driving Permit. Different permits are needed depending on which countries you are visiting so we recommend you check the UK government website for further information. 





